Bran House - The Home of the Executive Branch

Office of the Director of Bran House Operations

To Whom it may concern,

With great pleasure, Bran House would like to announce that The Commonwealth of Dracul
has officially began the transition from a Federal Republican System to a Constitutional
Monarchy.

The Draculian Parliament met this evening (Monday the 5th of September 2022), to vote on
Senate Bills SB42 & SB43 which would launch the process to introduce a ceremonial
monarch (Prince) and change the titles of the President & VP to Chancellor & Vice
Chancellor.

Despite the change being rather significant, we would like to assure our Micronational
counterparts that ongoing diplomatic relations will remain the same as they previously have.
Unless direct communication is made, all formalities & procedures shall remain the same.

Further information will be released as it occurs. Should a nation wish to make contact with
The Commonwealth, we ask that you direct concerns to the State Department and Secretary
Anibarro.

If you believe you need to make more immediate/confidential contact to Bran House, please
direct communications to myself.

Thank You,

Bruce Cooper,
Director of Bran House Operations,
Bran House - The Executive Branch



